From: Terry Phelan

To: Dave DeGrandpre; Bob Mitchel

Subject: Re: Greenough Heights Subdivision school bus stops
Date: Wednesday, March 2, 2022 2:36:35 PM
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Hello Dave

After discussing the situation with Mitch at Beach, we feel that any adjustments to our bus
stops can be evaluated and adjusted as necessary once the project commences.

Thanks!

Terry Phelan

Safety & Operations Coordinator
Missoula County Public Schools
909 South Ave West Building A
Missoula, MT 59801
406.728.2400 ext. 3041

Fax: 406.549.0449
tphelan@mcpsmt.org

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This E-Mail is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it
is addressed and may contain information that is privileged and confidential. If you have received this
communication in error, please do not distribute it. Please notify the sender by E-Mail at the address
shown and delete the original message. Thank you.

On Wed, Mar 2, 2022 at 9:54 AM Dave DeGrandpre <DeGrandpreD(@ci.missoula.mt.us>
wrote:

Hi Terry,

Attached please find a vicinity map and copy of the preliminary subdivision plat for the
Greenough Heights Subdivision. I am reviewing this proposal for the City of Missoula and
want to make sure school busses will be able to pick up and drop off kids safely. Any
insight you can provide would be appreciated.

Thank you.
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Dave DeGrandpre, AICP |Land Use Supervisor
Community Planning, Development & Innovation

435 Ryman Missoula, MT 59802

406.529.0709 | degrandpred(@ci.missoula.mt.us
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Promoting equitable growth and a resilient, sustainable community.
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